
 
 

Drinkstone Gardening Club 

Annual Report to Parish Council 2016 – 2017 

 

We have had a well-supported year in the Drinkstone Gardening Club.  

We are now in our fourth year with a membership of 51 – very 

impressive for such a small village. 

 

During our year from May 2016, we had an interesting variety of 

speaker topics, ranging from hostas, vegetables, soft fruit, clematis, 

perfumed plants and fuchsias.  Our trips out last year included The 

Place for Plants in East Bergholt and Helmingham Hall..  We rounded 

off last year’s programme with a magical trip to Christine and Michael 

Lambert’s garden at Drinkstone Park.  This year, we are looking 

forward to visiting Ulting Wick gardens in Essex and completing this 

year’s programme with a trip to the Cambridge Botanic Gardens. 

 

We hope we have been able to offer something for everyone and look 

forward to presenting an interesting and informative programme for 

next year. 

 

Lyn Hannant, Daphne Youngs, Lindi Belfield, David and Rosemarie Ford 

– Committee, Drinkstone Gardening Club 
 


